
 

SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING – MAY 15, 2017 

 

 

 
Council convened May 15, 2017 in the Old Town City Council Chambers at 265 Main 

Street. 

Councilors present: President David Mahan, Jan Klitch, Carol May, Linda McLeod, John 

Nuttall, Eric Roach and Stan Peterson.  

Administration present: Bill Mayo, Danielle Berube, Patty Brochu, Miles Greenacre, Ron 

Harriman, Cindy Jennings, Steve O’Malley, John Rouleau, Travis Roy, David 

Russell, David Smith and Scott Wilcox.  

************************************************************************    

 

 Council President Mahan called the meeting to order at 5:00 p.m. 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

 

 The City Council considered approval of an Extension of Liquor License on 

Premise Permit for the Old Town Elks Lodge to hold a Golf Tournament and Pig Roast 

be held June, 2017 outside of the Elks Building in a fenced enclosed area. 

 

 Councilor Klitch, seconded by Councilor McLeod, Resolved, the Old Town City 

Council hereby approves an Extension of Liquor License on Premise Permit for the Old 

Town Elks Lodge to hold a Golf Tournament and Pig Roast be held June, 2017 outside of 

the Elks Building in a fenced enclosed area.  Approved all in favor, 7-0. 

 

Councilor Klitch, seconded by Councilor Nuttall, moved to adjourn at 5:08 p.m.  

Approved all in favor, 7-0. 

 

       Adjourned, 

 

 

 

       Patricia A. Brochu, CMC 

       City Clerk-Old Town, ME 


